Holiday Newsletter

BER:iO{WNSSEIRE December| 2020

Upcoming Events

Our office is closed due to the
state of Ohio's public health
orders regarding COVID-19. All
public meetings are suspended
until January 11, 2021.

Due to COVID-19 our Trustee
meetings have been cancelled
through January 11, 2021.
Please visit our website for
updates.

Would you like to get

involved?

We have a Zoning Commission
and a Board of Zoning Appeals
position open, both are 5 year
terms. If you are interested
please contact the Township
Administrator at 740.965.2992

Are you a representative for
your HOA? We would love to
meet with our HOA's and be a

Public Works Update resource for your community.
Please contact the Township at
¢ Snow is coming! Your 740.965.2992

township is prepared. The salt
barn is full and the equipment
is ready.

¢ The township recently
purchased a new truck (shown ]
above). The truck is a 2021 The township has gone through
Freightliner and replaces a several changes over the past

Did you know?




2008 that was starting to need
significant repairs.

Please do not park on the
street when there is 2" or
more of snow and remember
to move basketball hoops
back away from the road.

You can help by trimming your
street tree back so that it will
not cause damage to snow
plows, school busses, fire
trucks and delivery vehicles.
The Township currently
maintains approximately 58
lane miles of roadway.

The roads staff consists of two
full time employees and one
on call, as needed, employee.

several months. Some of those
changes include;

e Several staffing changes

Our public meetings are now
live streamed on Facebook
New branding across all
platforms

Reinstatement of the
newsletter

What's new?

Chipotle recently opened on
36/37 and Fourwinds Dr.

Since the first of October the
township has written 49 new
permits, 30 of these are for
new homes. The balance is
primarily for pools and decks.
We have signed the final
development plan for Wiltshire
Neighborhood. There will be
52 building lots and some of
the rear lots overlook the
wetland area and the Northstar
Golf Course.

Please visit our website for news and updates.

MERRY CHRISTMAS!

Visit our website



https://www.berkshiretwp.org/home.html

